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Donor Recognition & Naming Rights 
All contributions of any amount to the Story Builder Campaign are greatly appreciated and will be 

acknowledged throughout the course of the campaign. Gifts of $1,000 or more will be prominently recognized 

in the library. All gifts and pledges are confidential. A donor may choose to remain anonymous. Please note all 

donations are tax deductible and the L.E. Phillips Memorial Public Library Board of Trustees has exclusive 

control over the contributed assets. 

 

Story Builder Campaign leaders and the Board of Trustees will consider alternative naming opportunities or 

combinations of naming opportunities commensurate with the total pledge amount. Please contact Kimberly 

Hennings, Assistant Library Director, at kimberlyh@eauclaire.lib.wi.us or your Story Builder solicitors if you 

would like to discuss naming opportunities currently not listed or the consideration of combining naming 

rights.  

 

Naming rights will normally remain in place for a period of 25 years in accordance with L.E. Phillips Memorial 

Public Library Naming policy.   

 

Recognition opportunities do not reflect the exact cost of any item, but rather the level of recognition 

commensurate with the size of the gift.  No goods or services of substantial value will be provided in exchange 

for a gift. 

 

 

Giving Societies 

The following giving societies have been identified to recognize levels of gifts and pledges. 

 

 

 

 

 

Epic Giving Society $1,000,000 and above 

Legend Giving Society $500,000–$999,999 

Saga Giving Society $250,000–$499,999 

Opus Giving Society $100,000–$249,999 

Chronicle Giving Society $50,000–$99,999 

Novel Giving Society $25,000–$49,999 

Treatise Giving Society $15,000–$24,999 

Sonnet Giving Society $5,000–$14,999 

Essay Giving Society $1,000–$4,999 
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